

BARGAINING BULLETIN #6

June 5, 2019

Your Bargaining Committee met with the University last week for three more lengthy days of negotiations. Several more proposals have now been signed off and we are engaged in continued dialogue on the remaining items.

We have already secured several improvements to language in the Collective Agreement, which will directly benefit the membership. Your Bargaining Committee is continuing to work hard to increase access to apprenticeship opportunities, and to secure agreement on innovative solutions to add value to the Collective Agreement.

Discussions are on-going this week and we have additional bargaining sessions scheduled for the upcoming weekend. Your Bargaining Committee is optimistic that we will be able to report additional positive progress and hopefully a tentative agreement in the near future.

The Bargaining Committee will keep you updated as bargaining proceeds.

In solidarity,

Your CUPE 116 Bargaining Committee

(Dillon Duckworth, Richard Gee, Sylva Matiaskova, Leah Murray, Andy Russell, Dave Lance, Cody Hedman)